
 
 
 
 

                                      HSS Football Association 
          (Previously: Carstairs / Crossfield Tigers Football Club) 

                     (Grades 7 to 8: development team / Grade 9 to 12: high school football) 
 

Hugh Sutherland High School has partnered with the Carstairs/Crossfield Tigers Football Club to bring 

football back to Carstairs and surrounding towns.  

 

Our goal is bringing a program to student athletes that don’t have an outlet to learn, grow, and expand 

knowledge, leadership, sportsmanship, and citizenship. We have 60 plus years of football experience, 

including batman, high school, and college level player experience. In addition to 20 plus years of coaching 

experience. 

 

Our goal for Fall September 2022 is putting together a team from grade 7-8 as a development team with 

exhibition games with other community bantam programs, in addition to fielding a team for a high school 

division of grade 9-12. The school division has stated that the students from surrounding schools that don’t 

have a football program can play out of HSS. 

 

HSS Football Association is seeking player and parent commitment. We need to raise funds to reduce fees 

and buy equipment. The commitment of the players and parents are vital to the success of the program. 

 

Registration fees are estimated to be $300 per player, these fees must be paid in full prior to the start of 
the season. Registration fees include insurance, league fees, busing, game day expenses, equipment rental 
(excluding footwear) and participation in the Team Wrap Up. We have partnered with 2 programs in 
Alberta to assist with fees if families need assistance to break down any barriers of student athlete to 
experience this amazing sport. 
 
A Volunteer board will need to be established to support the fundraising effects of the program. We 
encourage all parents of students to work together to build a lasting impression in their homes, schools, 
and greater community.  
 
The program will start the last week of August for some conditioning and will run through the end of 
October early November.  
 
It’s only by the commitment of the players, parents, and partnerships with the schools in our division that 
we will succeed.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 



 
 
Please reach out if you need any further information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
William Watson 
General Manager & Assistant Coach 
HSS Football Association 
Please contact us @ hssfootballassociation@gmail.com 
Facebook: HSS Football Association (previously Carstairs/Crossfield Tigers) 
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